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I approve the staff proposal to discontinue the periodic updates regarding activities related to
technological developments and the efforts of other federal agencies involved in tracking
radioactive materials.

I recognize that the Nuclear Government Coordinating Committee (NGCC) Radioisotope Sub
Council is now responsible for exploring technological enhancements for tracking technologies
and has assigned lead responsibility to the U.S. Department of Transportation and the U.S.
Department of Homeland Security's Transportation Security Administration.

The staff should remain actively involved in the NGCC Radioisotope Sub Council efforts related
to this topic and I encourage the staff to utilize existing formal and informal mechanisms to
report new developments in this area to the Commission.
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Commissioner Lyons' Comment on COMSECY-09-0008

I approve staff's request to eliminate the periodic reports and to promptly notify the Commission
of significant future developments that may occur in the passive and active tracking
technologies.

I join Chairman Klein in recognizing that the Nuclear Government Coordinating Committee
Radioisotope Sub Council is now responsible for exploring technological enhancements for
tracking technologies and has assigned lead responsibility to the U.S. Department of
Transportation and the U.S. Department of Homeland Security's Transportation Security
Administration. I strongly support staffs active involvement in the Sub Council's efforts.
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I support the discontinuance of this periodic report for the reasons
stated in Chairman Klein's vote.
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